
From: acpowell@usc.edu 
To: tumavick@aol.com 
Cc: office@usaidalumni.org, junghwak@usc.edu 
Sent: 12/18/2023 3:07:32 PM Eastern Standard Time 
Subject: Jan. 5 forum: Challenging Russian Disinformation 
 
 

Dear Nancy, 
  
You and all of our USAID Alumni friends are invited to a forum at 10:00 a.m. EST on Friday 
morning, Jan. 5, on challenging Russian disinformation, with Ilan Berman, Vice President of the 
American Foreign Policy Council and author of "Challenging Moscow's Message: Russian 
Disinformation and the Western Response." 
  
The forum will take place online and in person at the new USC Washington DC building, 1771 N 
Street NW.   
  
To RSVP to attend either in person or by zoom, please go 
to https://annenberg.usc.edu/events/cclp/challenging-moscows-message-talk-ilan-
berman  (The form may list the time incorrectly: The correct start time is 10 am EST, 7 am PST) 
  
This program is presented in partnership with the Public Diplomacy Council of America. 
  
We look forward to hearing from you and hope to see you on the 5th. 
  
Have a great holiday and a terrific new year! 
  
Regards, 
Adam 

  
  
  
Adam Clayton Powell III 
Executive Director, USC Election Cybersecurity Initiative, and 
Director, Annenberg Center Washington Programs 
USC Annenberg Center on Communication Leadership and Policy 
University of Southern California 
  
email acpowell@usc.edu 
mobile +1 703-848-5232 
https://electionsecurity.usc.edu/ 
https://communicationleadership.usc.edu/africas-us-initiative/ 
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